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Good morning! This is a reminder that the morning and afternoon traffic patterns at the CASH campus are; 
 
Coatesville Area Intermediate HS (9/10 CTR.) – Parents dropping off are to enter campus using N. 11th Avenue to 
Red Raider Road. The drop off and pick up loop is in the 9/10 Center parking lot. Parents are to exit Red Raider 
Road to N. 11th Avenue.  
 
Coatesville Area Senior High School (CASH) – Parents dropping off are to enter campus through the main 
entrance using Veterans Drive. The drop off and pick up loop at CASH is the Farmhouse Lot. Parents are to exit 
the campus back onto Veterans Drive.  
 
For the safety and security of all on campus during this time, the only vehicles permitted to enter the campus will 
be student drivers properly permitted, staff/faculty and school buses.  
 
Please be mindful of the 15MPH speed limit, all traffic control signs, devices (stop signs, cones etc.) and Security 
or Police Officers directing traffic. Please be sure to look for pedestrians/students crossing the roadway.  
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and support in making our schools a safe place to work and learn.  
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